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Effective May 1st, the City of Clyde will begin trash service. During the week of April 24th, the
City of Clyde will follow behind Republic Services as they pick up trash and drop new poly carts
for residential customers and dumpsters for commercial customers.  If you have 2 poly carts
from Republic, please put both out the week of April 24th so they can pick them up. All trash
days and times will remain the same as will holiday pick-ups. The price will remain the same. If
you have 2 poly carts with Republic, you will receive 2 poly carts from the City.
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